
 

 

4th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Closure for Polling 
 

We have been informed by the Electoral Services Unit at Manchester City Council that our 

Nursery may be required for use as a polling station on Thursday 23rd May 2019. This is all 

dependent on whether or not there is a European Parliamentary Election. We will find out next 

week if the election is due to go ahead. 

We're letting you know of this possibility so that you can make arrangements for childcare in 

the event that we do need to close the Nursery on that day. 

We will keep you updated once we have received confirmation. 

As we have already informed you, the Nursery will definitely be closed for polling on Thursday 

2nd May 2019 for local elections. 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


